
Comments from the Editors 
 

This issue of CACHE News gives biosketches on three new Trustees of CACHE:  Tyler 

Thompson from Dow, Carol Hall from NCSU, and Linda Petzold of UCSB.  It is 

noteworthy that both Carol and Linda are members of the National Academy of 

Engineering.  We also are pleased to announce the winner of the ASEE CACHE Award, 

Larry Biegler of Carnegie Mellon University.  Larry is receiving the award on June 25th 

in Honolulu at the ASEE Annual Meeting. 

 

We also have included a number of interesting articles from Chemical Engineering 

Education, all with a computer emphasis.  There is also one conference announcement for 

FOCAPO 2008 (in Cambridge, MA), but three other conferences (FOMMS 2009, 

FOSBE 2009, and FOCAPD 2009) are in the final planning stages. 


